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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Wednesday, August 7, 2019 12:44 PM
To: Ivan Farrera
Cc: Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul); Chao, Diana (CI-StPaul); Rebar, Jeannette (CI-StPaul); 

Swanson, Christopher (CI-StPaul)
Subject: rescheduled garbage assessments

Hi Ivan, 
You had requested that 2015 Ivy, 949 Forest and 1871 Nebraska be rescheduled.  It has been rescheduled to October 3 
@ 11:15 a.m.  I want to make you aware that as Public Works staff were putting the files together, they have adjusted 
the following: 
 
949 Forest St – staff found that this property became registered vacant on March 19, 2019.  Hauler was notified of 
this.  Previous owner did not pay the bill.  Staff recommends reducing the assessment by length of VB status during 
Quarter 1 (Jan-March) which is $17.07, and removing late fees so the amount would be reduced from $117.80 to 
$85.37.  If you still want to contest to this, I will keep the hearing on Oct 3rd.  If not, I will process the file as scheduled for 
9/25 without referring back to Legislative Hearing.  Please let me know. 
 
1871 Nebraska Avenue East – this property has been registered vacant since the program began so staff is 
recommending deletion of the fee of $22.07.  Since it’s a deletion, I won’t be sending this to hearing per your request for 
October 3rd. 
 
2015 Ivy – It will be on for October 3rd as requested. 
 
 
 

 

Mai X. Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
Saint Paul City Council 
15 W Kellogg Bvd, Ste. 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8563 
F: 651-266-8574 
mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
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